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Subject: 4th Five Year Review Public Interview Questionnaire 

Former Naval Air Station South Weymouth, Weymouth, Massachusetts 
 
Dear Citizens of Abington, Rockland, and Weymouth, MA, 

Resolution Consultants, on behalf of the United States Department of Navy, is pleased to 
distribute the following interview questionnaire to the public regarding the remedial activities 
that have occurred at former Naval Air Station (NAS) South Weymouth during the 4th Five-Year 
Review (FYR) period from July 2018 through July 2023. 

Under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation and Liability Act (CERCLA) 
§121 (c), if a remedial action results in CERCLA hazardous substances, pollutants or 
contaminants remaining at a site at levels that do not allow for unlimited use and unrestricted 
exposure, the site must be reviewed every five years. The Department of the Navy, in 
cooperation with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the Massachusetts Department 
of Environmental Protection, has begun the 4th FYR of the remedies selected at former NAS 
South Weymouth. The goal of FYR is to evaluate the implementation and performance of the 
remedies to determine if the remedies are and will continue to be protective of human health 
and the environment. 

This questionnaire is being provided to the former NAS South Weymouth Restoration Advisory 
Board, Southfield Redevelopment Authority, the site developer (Brookfield Properties), and the 
town health departments and citizens of Abington, Rockland, and Weymouth, MA. Your response 
is requested to gauge community knowledge and concerns regarding the status of the 
implemented remedies. 

This questionnaire can also be found the NAS South Weymouth website at the following weblink: 

https://www.bracpmo.navy.mil/BRAC-Bases/Northeast/Former-Naval-Air-Station-South-
Weymouth/Documents-Search/. Please respond to the questions on the attached questionnaire, 
and send your responses to Mr. Brian Helland, Remedial Project Manager, BRAC Program 
Management Office Northeast, 4911 South Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19112 or via email to 
brian.helland@navy.mil. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Michelle Colón, CHMM 
NAS South Weymouth Task Order Manager 
 

https://www.bracpmo.navy.mil/BRAC-Bases/Northeast/Former-Naval-Air-Station-South-Weymouth/Documents-Search/
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INTERVIEW QUESTIONS 
FOURTH FIVE-YEAR REVIEW  

FORMER NAVAL AIR STATION SOUTH WEYMOUTH 

(Please use other side for additional comments) 

1. What is your overall impression of the remedial actions conducted or planned at the Base?

2. Have Navy’s environmental cleanup activities had any effects on the surrounding communities?

3. Are you aware of any community concerns regarding cleanup activities at the Base?  Please provide details.

4. Are you aware of any complaints, incidents, unusual activities (vandalism, trespassing), or emergency
responses by local authorities at any of the active environmental sites?

5. Do you feel well informed about the environmental cleanup activities and progress?

6. Do you have any comments, suggestions, or recommendations regarding the management of the active environmental sites?

Name:  

Title: 

Organization/Community: 

Please return to: Mr. Brian Helland, Remedial Project Manager 
BRAC Program Management Office Northeast 

4911 South Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19112 
e-mail: brian.helland@navy.mil

mailto:brian.helland@navy.mil


Additional Comments: 
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